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Dear IPCN,
I oppose the development of approximately 200 units by the SAN Hospital on the
Wahroonga Estate for the reasons already submitted to the IPCN by others. Eg housing over
development,
Increased traffic congestion on what is essentially a single lane road and parking issues.
This has been highlighted this week with the Turramurra Canoon Rd fires.
Yours faithfully,
R A Stretton.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986



